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              GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110011 

   
Ref.U-11011/04/2024-MEC 

                         Dated: 19.04.2025 

 
NOTICE 

Kind Attention  

 

As informed by our Financial Custodian (HLL), as informed by their bankers that 
some candidates have not received refund of security deposit from UPI process, as 
some bankers are facing technical challenges in processing refund through UPI mode 
and are working to resolve them. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused in this regard. Our financial custodian is 
working closely with the concerned bank’s to explore options for reprocessing the 
refunds. Be assured that the refund will be made as quickly as possible.” 

      

 

 

 

 

 

Notice posted on: 19.04.2025  

 


